
 
 
 

25 May 2020 

 

 

CLUB CLOSURE UPDATE – Semaphore SLSC 

 

Dear Member, 

As you will be aware, the SA Government is moving towards opening up the economy, including 

gradually removing the current restrictions on licensed premises.  I would like to assure you that the 

Board is actively monitoring the situation with a view to reopening the club when appropriate. 

Whilst the club's Board has determined that under the current guidelines, enabling the club to serve 

meals for up to 10 patrons inside and 10 outside, it is not viable to reopen at present.  Should the 

Government determine to further reduce these measures, which looks likely in coming days, then the 

club will look to reassessing when and how we can open.  This decision will be made with members 

health and safety as our first priority but must also consider our financial viability. 

In any event, when the opportunity to reopen occurs, there will be additional requirements we will 

need to comply with such as gathering capacity numbers and the continuation of social 

distancing.  Coming to the club, like many public places will not be the same as it was before the close, 

so we ask for your support to comply with these measures (whatever they may be) and look forward 

to the opportunity of being together at the club.  

On behalf of the Board, I thank you for your patience during this trying and difficult time. 

Stay safe and stay connected. 

 

Paul Breden 

On behalf of the Board of Management 

 

 


